Debbie Neumann

From: Carl Lumley

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2007 8:27 AM
To: Debbie Neumann

Subject: FW: Interconnection Agreement
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Exhibit 2

————— Original Message--—---

From: Jerry Howe [mailto:jhowe@bigrivertelephone.com]
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2007 1:40 PM

To: '"Trip'; 'Lisa Winberry'

Cc: Carl Lumley

Subject: Interconnection Agreement

We would like to continue the discussion on the negotiation of the Interconnection
Agreement that we approached BPS with last year. For your review, I have attached a draft
agreement that we have negotiated with other independent telephone companies. It is
relatively brief and covers only the limited issues we need to accomplish interconnection.

Please let me know when we can have a follow on discussion of this agreement.

Jerry Howe

12444 Powerscourt, Suite 370
St. Louis, MO 63131

OFF (314) 225-2203

CELL (314) 369-7967

FAX (314) 225-2233
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